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FRIENDS OF FAWKHAM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORKING FOR THE CHILDREN 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In our endeavours to raise even more money for the children of our school we just wanted to give you a little 

reminder about ways that you, your family and friends can help us to raise money:- 

 

Amazon Smile  

We are signed up to be a nominated charity with AmazonSmile. AmazonSmile 

donates 0.5% of the pre-tax value for every qualifying purchase (excluding 

shipping) made through them, to a nominated charity. 

Please support us when purchasing your gifts/items through amazon by 

nominating FoF (Friends of Fawkham) as your charity. 

It is really simple to do: 

 Login with your Amazon username and password at "smile.amazon.co.uk" 
 Go to "Accounts and Lists" Select "Your AmazonSmile" 
 Select "Change Charity" This is just underneath where it shows your current charity 
 Type in "Fawkham" 
 Select "Friends of Fawkham School 

Easy Fundraising 

We are registered with Easy Fundraising. Whenever you shop 
online you can help raise funds for our school through Easy 
Fundraising which makes a small donation to your nominated 
charity every time you shop. You just start your online shopping 
journey at easyfundraising, then shop as normal with any of their 
4,200 retail partners. Once you make a purchase, the retailers will 
make a small donation to your chosen cause to say 'thank you'. We 
hope that you will make Friends of Fawkham your chosen charity. 

It is really simple to do: 

 Through your search engine type ‘Easy Fundraising’ 

 Go to ‘Create Account’ 

 Click on ‘Choose a cause to support’ and type ‘Friends of Fawkham-Longfield’ 

 Click on ‘Support this cause’ 

 Continue to set up your account. 

 Every time you shop online go to ‘Easy Fundraising’ Login and then start shopping with your favourite 
retailers and raise money for our school 
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Christmas Wrapping Paper 

If you have any left over wrapping paper that you no longer want we 
would be grateful if you would donate it to us ready for our 
Christmas 2022 events. Just send your unused rolls of paper into 
school or hand to any FoF member. 

 

 

Thank you in anticipation 

 
 
Kindest Regards 
 

Mandy Bridges 

 
Mandy Bridges 
Treasurer 
 
 

 


